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Tuesday 8th July 2008

Mr Robert Hartnett
Care of Sam Relief Inc, USA

Dear Mr Hartnett
From all of us at Angkor Hospital for Children we would like to thank you for your contribution of $400 to the Sam Relief fundraising efforts.   You have helped to provide 10 tons of rice and other items with a total value of $7825.00 from the Sam Relief fund and this will be delivered to the hospital in August.

Your kind and generous support by providing food staples and other useful items is received with thanks and recognition of your continued commitment to Angkor Hospital for Children and the community we serve.

Yours sincerely

Arun Sinketh

Director Public Relations
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